
April 2022

Greetings!

We hope you are enjoying the spring sunshine and longer days! With the change of seasons,
we are looking ahead to what is traditionally our busiest time at CBL. The Spring Sailing
Schedule and peak season rates take effect on Saturday, April 16th. The Summer Sailing
Schedule will be posted in the coming weeks.

Thank you for joining us last month as we celebrated the 40th anniversary of the Casco Bay
Island Transit District! Celebrations will continue throughout the year, so stay tuned. Below
you will find updates related to our Monthly Pass and Peaks Island Residential Boarding Pass
programs. Be sure to review these updates if you're planning to ride our ferries often this
summer season. Thank you!

Spring Schedule Update & Rate Increase

This is a reminder that peak season rates will go into effect
on Saturday, April 16, 2022. The 2022 Spring Sailing Schedule
will also take effect on that date and is available to view here on
our website. It will also be posted in the terminal and on the
vessels.

Monthly Pass Program Updates

As part of the CBL Frequent Rider Pass program, a Monthly
Pass has been available for purchase for unlimited passage
during a calendar month. Beginning on May 1, 2022, CBL will
instead offer a 30-day Pass in place of the Monthly Pass. The
pass can be purchased at any time and used for unlimited
passage during the subsequent 30-day period. This change
provides frequent riders with more flexibility to utilize the pass
in alignment with their schedule. Please continue to visit the
ticket window to purchase passes.

Peaks Island Residential Boarding Program

The Peaks Island Residential Boarding Pass pilot program was
created in 2021 to ensure space available onboard each trip for
passengers that meet the definition of a resident. Pilot program
passes issued in 2021 are valid through June 18, 2022, and
passholders should hold onto their pass for use this spring. To
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continue to provide resident passholders with assurance they
will board, CBL crew will call resident passholders to board first
at their discretion should there be sufficient ridership to warrant
it at any point during the spring schedule.

Following consideration of the pilot program and public
feedback, the Board of Directors voted last month to implement
the program moving forward. Information related to renewing or
purchasing passes for the upcoming 2022 program will be
made available in the coming weeks.

Assisted early boarding and wheelchairs are always available
upon request for any passenger, including non-passholders, to
accommodate persons with transportation disabilities.

Future updates about the program will be posted here on our
website. We will continue to collect feedback on the program at
comment@cascobaylines.com.
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